
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
 

13th October 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 

Tales from Acorn Wood at Lyceum Theatre in Crewe 
 
 

I am excited to announce that I have secured tickets for Otters class to see an adaptation of 
Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler’s Tales from Acorn Wood.  The performance will be held on 
Thursday 23rd November at Lyceum Theatre in Crewe.  We will be travelling to the theatre by 
coach and leaving school promptly at 9.15am, returning to school in time for lunch.  Pick up 
from school will be as normal.  The cost of this trip will be £19.00 and we would like to thank 
Warmingham PTA for contributing towards the transport costs. 
 
Children will need to wear full uniform and will require their water bottle and a small 
disposable snack from home. 
 
Consent and payment for this trip should be made using School Money Parent Log in 
Should you require financial assistance or wish to spread the payment please speak to Mrs 
Appleby.  Any problems logging on to school money please contact Mrs Marsden in the office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Sally Allen 
EYFS Teacher 
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